
 
A worksession of the Carrboro Board of Aldermen was held on Tuesday, April 14, 2009 at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Town Hall Board Room. 
 
Present and presiding: 
 
 Mayor   Mark Chilton 
 Aldermen   Dan Coleman 
    John Herrera     

Lydia Lavelle 
    Joal Hall Broun 
    Jacquelyn Gist 
    Randee Haven-O’Donnell 
 Town Manager Steven E. Stewart 
 Town Clerk  Sarah C. Williamson  

Town Attorney Michael B. Brough 
  
 
UPDATE ON FIRE STATION #2  
   
Ken Newell with Stewart, Cooper and Newell, will present an update to the Board of Aldermen on Fire Station 
#2. 
 
Steve Stewart stated that the town has taken responsibility for the care of the holly tree on this property. 
 
The Board requested that language be included in the contract for the construction of the fire station that would 
indemnify the town for any violation of the tree protection ordinance and making the contractor subject to 
penalties for violations. 
 
Alderman Broun asked that photos be taken of the various stages of construction of the fire station. 
 

********** 
 

FOLLOW UP ON A POSSIBLE COMMUNITY GARDEN AT BALDWIN PARK 
 
MOTION WAS MADE BY JACQUELYN GIST AND SECONDED BY DAN COLEMAN TO ASK TOWN 
STAFF TO CONTACT THE LLOYD/BROAD STREET NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION AND EL 
CENTRO TO DETERMINE WHETHER THEY ARE INTERESTED IN A COMMUNITY GARDEN AT 
BALDWIN PARK.  VOTE:  AFFIRMATIVE ALL 
 
Alderman Haven-O’Donnell asked about the possibility of providing water to the garden. 
 

********** 
 

MOTION WAS MADE BY JOAL HALL BROUN  AND SECONDED BY JACQUELYN GIST TO 
ADJOURN TO CLOSED SESSION TO DISCUSS A MATTER INVOLVING ATTORNEY/CLIENT 
PRIVILEGE.   VOTE:  AFFIRMATIVE ALL 
 

********** 
 
MOTION WAS MADE BY JOAL HALL BROUN AND SECONDED BY JACQUELYN GIST TO 
ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 8:25 P.M.  VOTE:  AFFIRMATIVE ALL 
 

*********** 



Carrboro Board of Aldermen Page 2     April 14, 2009 

 
 

________________________________________ 
           Mayor 
 
__________________________________ 
 Town Clerk 

 
 


